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A huge thank you to 750 (... and counting!) teachers, 

leaders and teaching assistants from 440 schools 

across Gloucestershire and Worcestershire that have 

signed up to get involved with our CPD offer this year. 

Despite it being such a challenging term, it's           

wonderful to see so many colleagues getting involved 

with the GLOW Maths Hub. 

 

Thank you also for everything you have done to      

support children and young people enjoy and 

achieve in mathematics over the last 12 months ... 

and as it is that time of year to 

#LetItGLOWLetItGLOWLetItGLOW, why not have a bit 

of festive fun with our Tree-mendous ChrisMaths     

Challenge  
 

We wish you, your school community and family a 

restful and enjoyable Christmas break and 

look forward to working with you in 2022 

 

Best wishes 

The GLOW Maths Team  

@GLOWMaths 

GLOWMATHSHUB.COM 

Using only tetrahedra, make the tallest      

ChrisMaths Tree possible ... why not ask each 

pupil in the school  to make one tetrahedron 

and stick them all together to make the tree?  

Please share your ChrisMaths Tree photos with 

@GLOWMaths on Twitter using 

#ChrisMathsTree   


